
Brockholes Pre-School 
 

Mobile Telephone Policy 
(Safeguarding Children) 

 
Aim: To safeguarding children from inappropriate use of mobile telephones 
and other electronic equipment whilst in the setting. 
 
To meet this aim:- 
 

• The use of mobile telephones is not permitted in the setting in the 
presence of children. 

 
• All staff/student/volunteers on arrival must place their mobile 

telephones securely in the pre-school office. 
 

• Staff will be able to collect their mobile telephones for use on their 
breaks, when not working with or in the presence of children. 

 
• Visitors must surrender their mobile telephones for safe keeping on 

entering the setting. 
 

• The taking of pictures by staff for use in the setting is only permitted 
when using a camera owned by Brockholes Pre-School. 
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